
Proposed Amendments to the Kanata Town Centre Secondary Plan 

 
Secondary Plan Amendment 

Unless otherwise indicated, bold and underline indicates new text, strikethrough indicates removed text Comments 

 
Replace all references to “Low-rise Employment Area” with “Low-Rise Light Industrial and Commercial Area” 

In the Kanata Town Centre Secondary Plan, the 
“Low-rise Employment Area” designation is to be 
replaced with the “Low-Rise Light Industrial and 
Commercial Area” designation. The designation 
is primarily intended for commercial development 
and was not intended to be an employment area 
for the purposes of the PPS. This re-naming is 
intended to avoid confusion and 
misinterpretation.  

 

  



 


